EXXON COMPANY, USA.

POST OFFICE BOX 1600 » MIDLAND, TEXAS 78702-1600

PRODUCTION DEPARTMENT
SOUTHWESTERN DIVISION

May 19, 1989

State of New Mexico

Energy, Minerals, and Natural Resources Department
0il Conservation Division

P. O. Box 1980

Hobbs, New Mexico 88241-1980

Attention Jerry Sexton, Supervisor District 1

In response to your letter dated May 12, 1989, I am resubmitting the test for
the New Mexico 'S' State No. 24-J. This test was performed April 3 through
April 8 on the Wantz ABO and Wantz Granite Wash completions. I am, also,
enclosing a copy of a test performed February 5 through February 10 on the same
well. This test was performed on the Drinkard and Wantz ABO completions and
submitted to your office March 22, 1989. The Penrose Skelly GB completion is
abandoned. This should finish the testing for all the completions of this well.
If you have any questions, please call me at 915-688-7556.

Slncerely

ﬁe’cte L. 'Il‘a;ior G}«%{J\

Sr. Clerlcal ASSlSLant
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